
U.S. Department of Energy grants NOVONIX A$7.1M for tech development

January 25, 2021

Quoted in The Market Herald, Dr. Burns says ‘This award demonstrates the commitment by the government to support the establishment of a
domestic supply of high-performance battery materials. It also highlights the expertise, progress, partners and technology we have assembled at
PUREgraphite.

Click here for more information
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